
 
Amesbury Public Schools – Call for Volunteers 

 

 

WHAT: Amesbury Elementary School Implementation Advisory Committee   

 

WHY:  As part of the AES building project an advisory committee has been formed, consisting of various 
stakeholders in the community, to assist in planning for the transitions that will need to occur as part of 
the opening of the new Amesbury Elementary School.  

 

WHO:  AES, CES, and/or AMS parents who are interested in serving on this advisory committee are 
encouraged to reach out to their building principals. 

 

WHEN:  Those interested in serving are asked to contact their building principals by Friday, August 28th 
at 12:00pm.  


